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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and Guardians,

The hike from last week has been post phoned to next week Friday, November 13th.  Everything concerning the hike will remain the same except the date.  We will be using the same permission form and therefore you will not need to fill out a new one.

We are in great need of parent volunteers to come on the hike with us.  If we don’t have enough adult supervision we will have to cancel the field trip.  If you are able to come with us to help supervise, please return this letter with your child.


Thank you,




Craig Hemmerich
Grade 8 Team Leader




  Yes I can volunteer to come on the hike to help supervise the students on November 13th from 12:30 -2:30.


Your Name:  __________________________________________________________

Your Child’s Name:  __________________________________________________

Your Child’s Teacher:  _______________________________________________
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